
 

 

 

To 
United Nations Global Compact 
Two United Nations Plaza 
New York, NY 10017 
Email: globalcompact@un.org 
Website: www.unglobalcompact.org 

Reference No. DIL/2013/022 

Date: July 12, 2013 
     

Our Statement 

Dear Sir, 

We are delighted to express our continued support for the Global Compact and we would like to 
renew our commitment to the initiative and its principles. We also have plans to emphasize and 
to be more active in promoting the principles of Global Compact within our organization and 
among our stakeholders. We are also enclosing the description of practical actions and the 
measure of outcomes (Annex A).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Win Aung 

Chairman 

Dagon International Limited 

Yangon, MYANMAR 

 


